
Sean R. Tahaney, D.D.S. 
950 South Lapeer Road 

Oxford, Michigan  48371 
(248) 628-5750 

 
 
Welcome to our family of fine patients.  We are pleased that you have chosen our office 
for your dental needs and concerns.  Investment in your dental health will pay dividends 
over a lifetime.  A confident smile and comfortable eating are just some of those benefits. 
 
It is our privilege to serve you and to provide you with our best possible care.  We take 
pride in offering state-of-the-art dental and periodontal therapy through a commitment to 
continuing education and use of the most recent treatment advances.  Our dedicated staff 
and infection control measures are second to none. 
 
Please complete the enclosed Confidential Patient Information form and return it to our 
office as soon as possible.  This will help us be best prepared for your initial visit and 
help reduce unnecessary time waiting in our office.  Also, if applicable, bring any dental 
insurance information that you may have. 
 
In addition, please let us know if you require premedication before dental cleanings.  
(Some heart conditions and new artificial joint placements require taking antibiotics 
before certain dental procedures.)  If needed, we can call this medication in to your 
preferred pharmacy prior to your initial visit. 
 
Please contact your previous dental care provider(s) and have any recent x-rays sent to 
our office, as well as your last full mouth series and/or panorex radiographs.  This will 
prevent unnecessary radiation exposure and costs to you.  Please note that a full mouth 
series (and/or panorex) is generally taken only once every five years. 
 
Your first appointment may require more than one visit depending on the following: 

• The condition of your teeth and gums 
• Your need for x-rays/radiographs 
• An initial periodontal and restorative exam normally takes longer than future 

exams; it includes a comprehensive health history, blood pressure check, and 
charting periodontal measurements and existing dental work. 

 
Please do not hesitate to call us if you have any questions.  We look forward to a relaxed 
and pleasant visit with you. 
 
With warm regards, 
 
Sean R. Tahaney, D.D.S., and staff 


